
 

DIVISION 15 JUNE 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Division 15 members, 

 

Below, you can check the important news Division 15 has for June: 

 

1. I am very happy to announce that we can already let you know who will be our next 

Division President: Marija Davecheva. I would like to congratulate her and Stéphanie 

Racine, who was the second most voted and who will serve as our next First Vice-

President. Both Marija and Stéphanie have done an outstanding work during the past 

years and I am sure their experience and their eagerness to improve will result in a great 

advance of our Division in the years to come. Congratulations!! 

 

2. We are still looking for ambassadors in Africa and Oceania. If you always wanted to 

transcend your borders and share your enthusiasm in applied psychology, we are 

waiting for you. Only requirements are to be an IAAP full member and part of Division 

15, and be full of enthusiasm for collaborating in an international teamwork dedicated 

to spread psychology knowledge around the world. You can contact us through Twitter 

(@iaap15student), Facebook and gmail (iaap.student@gmail.com). 

 

3. Division 15 counts with a new YouTube channel, where we will upload all the 

contributions from our members, such as the VidRESEARCH project videos. Take a look, 

and send us your contributions! 

 

4. Remember that our Division Survey is always open and waiting for your suggestions, 

ideas, proposals and contributions. If you still haven´t filled in it, or you want to tell us 

something new, here is the link. 

 

 

 

Pedro Altungy  

IAAP Division 15 President 

https://www.facebook.com/IAAP-Student-Division-168879166460205/
mailto:iaap.student@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC5L3VLaI_PfJUzdoPvZqswQ
https://iaapsy.org/divisions/division15/congresses/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHOlIFUuB0M3zpDb_K6mzxG7d_hLYZkSyybpjVpR4OCpa8Pw/viewform

